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W/E 08th July 2022 

Dear All, 
 
On behalf of the All Saints community, I would like to welcome Liia who started in Diamond Class on 
Tuesday. Liia and her mother arrived in the country from Ukraine last weekend and are staying locally. We 
wish them all the best and are delighted that they have chosen All Saints. 
 
The big news of the week has been our KS2 SATs results which were released on Tuesday. Our Year 6 have 
done incredibly well and have performed considerably higher than national averages and will be in the top 
few of Dorset schools. When progress scores are released, we expect to be even stronger! Congratulation 
to all of the Year 6 pupils who have shown so much determination and resilience and also a big thank you 
to Chris Grant-Peterkin and Laura-Jo Gawler who have expertly prepared, inspired and motivated the 
children: I am extremely proud of them all.  
 
Elsewhere the KS1 pirate day was a resounding success earlier this week with some scary looking 
characters patrolling the school! Also, Year 6 have been doing some community work at Holwell Nursery 
this week be helping to clear some areas.  
 
Next Year 
I am delighted to be able to announce the following year group teams for the next academic year (the final 
slot in Diamond Class is unfilled due to the circumstances changing for a successful candidate) 
 

Diamond Class Topaz Class Ruby Class Sapphire Class 
    

Class Teachers 
Lisa Regan 
(Tue – Thu) 

 
Debbie Legg 
(Mon & Fri) 

 
TAs 

Lorna Amor 
Jess Kindred 
Kirsty Batten 

TBC 

Class Teacher 
Bethany Scott 

 
TAs 

Julia Parkinson 
Tina Durose 

Shareena Brooks 

Class Teachers 
Sarah Barnes 

(Y3 am, whole class pm) 
 

Ellie Dennehy 
(Y4 am) 

 
TAs 

Carolina Williams 
Rachel Amor 

Class Teacher 
Chris Grant Peterkin 

 
TAs 

Laura-Jo Gawler 
Rio Parsons 
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We have a transition morning next Friday (15th July) when the children will be meeting their new teaching 
staff. 
 
Summer Holiday Tennis Camps 
Sherborne Tennis Club are running 8 weeks of coaching over the summer. Further details can be found at 
sherbornetennis.com 
 
Summer Holiday Fun Days 
Please find attached information about two free Summer Fun dasy being organized by Dorset Council 

Have a fantastic weekend, 

Nigel 

 


